
From: FRAN BROWN 

 Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2023 3:54 PM 

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Exotic Animal Establishments- Bylaw Amendments for February 14 agenda 

As a resident of London I would like to request that you not support changes to London’s Animal Control 

Bylaw that would allow the keeping of a prohibited class of animals in the city. The private zoo can 

operate without this exemption. I see this as a backward step for the city itself and for animals.  

Fran Brown 

 


